
WELCOME BACK 
to term 3!
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mhill@waipa.school.nz

IF  NEEDED CONATCT ME VIA EMAIL DURING THE HOURS OF 7 :30-4 :30PM MON-FRI

in The Silver Crown
What’s on this term?

Week 2: 
Otago Maths 
Fruit Starts 
Basic Facts Test 

Week 4: 
Author Visit (for Kōtiro) 
NZ playhouse show 

Week 5: 
Touch/Netball interschool 
Social Dance (may) begin
Computation Test 

Week 6: 
Otago Maths

Week 7: 
Kiwi Book Battle

Week 8: 
Book Fair 
Cross Country 

Week 9: 
Interschool Cross Country
Year 7 Immunisations 

Week 10: 
Production week

Screenless Day: 
Screenless days at Waipa School have
been a great success. This term our
screenless day will be Monday. 

Homework: 
Homework will be sent home each
week. This will be coming home on a
Tuesday and needs to be returned on
Friday. Please ensure your tamariki are
completing this work at home. 

Welcome back to Term 3. I hope
everyone had a great holiday. A
reminder that fruit does not start back
till week 2 so tamariki will need to bring
their own snack for the first week. 

Please take some time to remind your
tamariki about school and classroom
expectations. It can be hard to get back
into the groove of school so making
sure they get enough sleep so they are
ready to learn for the day is essential! 

THE SILVER CROWN -  WAIPA PRIMARY -  TERM 2  -  2025

Manual: 
The Silver Crown will be at manual every
second Friday starting in week 2. They
HAVE to have closed toe shoes. Your
child will be sent back to school if they
do not have these. It is also essential
that long hair is pulled back and tied
up. Students can arrive at NPS from
8:45-9am. No earlier please.  

Fitness: 
Fitness kicks back off this week. It is
great to see everyone in The Silver
Crown so involved and enthusiastic
during fitness time and even better
seeing their fitness abilities improve! 

Interschool Sport: 
This term your child has either chosen
to play touch or netball for interschool
sports. This will take place on
Wednesday 13  August. The
postponement date for this is 20
August. 
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Edge:  
Please make sure you are connected on
edge to see your child's progressions.
These are updated with where they are
currently sitting with their learning. 


